Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION V - BICOL
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF CATANDUANES

UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM
SGOD-UM-06-19-2023 /CPG

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Division Chiefs
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads
All Other Concerned

From: \'f‘)
MA. LUISA T. DELA ROSA

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-in- Charge

Date: June 19, 2023

Subject: INVITATION TO THE “ PINAS FORWARD FORUM: HOW TO EMPOWER
YOURSELF”

1. This is in connection with Advisory No. 36 s. 2023, re: Invitation to the “ Pinas
Forward Forum: How to Empower Yourself’ inviting interested participants to
attend this webinar to be conducted by the Rotaract Club of Naga on June 24,
2023, at 1:00-4:00 p.m. via a virtual platform.

2. Attendance at this activity will be on a voluntary and non-compulsory basis
only and in compliance with the “no disruption of classes” policy of DepEd. Further,
any fee/payment required for attendance to such shall be on personal account.
Interested participants may register in this link:
https://events.pinasforward.ph/events/PFxRCN0624 and for further
clarifications and other details, please see the attached communication.

3. For information.
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